
SEND Support
Secondary Transition Coffee Morning

Monday 9th June 2025  - 9am

This session is a chance to hear from and chat with SEND Support Advisors [SSAs] from Surrey’s Learner’s 
Single Point of Access (L-SPA). 

They have SENCO experience supporting children with additional needs in a range of settings including 
Secondary schools and can provide guidance on how children are supported across their transition from 
Year 6 to Year 7. The focus is on mainstream secondary schools.

Please RSVP to register your interest to attend, so we can gauge numbers: office@west-Byfleet-junior.surrey.sch.uk

The informal presentation will include:
o talking about how secondary schools support transition
o outlining the basics about how secondary schools are organised to make sure they know their 

students
o explaining how secondary schools support children using the Graduated Response
o suggesting ways in which families can support a positive transition into the secondary phase
o answering any questions


